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I absolutely approve Senator Daniel Bonham’s work to ban China from owning 

Oregon land or operating Oregon land.  Those of us who work hard to keep this state 

beautiful and productive can’t be constantly fighting those in our Capitol who 

consistently undermine their own constituents. Bonham is working hard to protect 

Oregonians who farm and ranch, to provide food to those all over this country.  But 

we can’t continue to do that when China, or other countries, buy up our state lands to 

undermine what hard working folks do in this state.  Be Better!  Support Oregonians 

and our state lands. 


